Church Flowers
We started off with more helpers taking down the Christmas decorations in the Church.

David & | made the Mother's Day posy again in its little pot which everyone enjoys. We were asked
to make more as Elizabeth had asked the Community groups.

Once again we decorated the Church with people's donations for the Easter Lilies and other spring
flowers decorated the Church. Lyn and Alan made the Easter Garden again which everyone enjoyed.

As we are members of The Guild of Church Flower arrangers we met at their meetings in various
churches which is a good night to see some lovely flowers arranged and also a raffle to win the
arrangements they have made.The next meetings to be held are listed in the Church Magazine.

Mother's Union members decorated the Church for their Founder's Day.

In August we had a wedding to arrange and Daphne and the girls decorated the Church. Thanks for
all your help.

We decorated the Church with poppies and my Ceramic Sea Thrifts which | got from the Chelsea
Flower show display.

This year there was no Christmas Door Wreath Workshop as Jessica was unwell but for December
2020 there will be one being held on a Thursday afternoon, making more than wreaths. More details
in the Church Magazine.

Trees, crib and flowers decorated the Church for Christmas. Advent Ring was made by Fran.

In December Daphne and flower arrangers arranged White Roses and Gerberas both David
O'Sullivan favourite flowers and colours for his funeral in December. Thank you

Jessica O'Sullivan



